EDITORIAL COMMENT

Dear readers of Építőanyag-JSBCM,

The following letter was sent to the Editorial Office by Professor Kapustin, one of our earlier authors.

Dr. Adorján Borosnyói Editor-in-Chief Prof. Dr. László A. Gömze President of the Editorial Board



Dear Colleagues,

In our country, Ukraine, more than three months continues the civil war. During a battle on June 13, 2014, laboratories of my Department of Chemical Technologies and Engineering at our University, Priazovskiy State Technical University, were destroyed, equipment was broken.

We appeal herewith to you for help.

If you have any old unwanted instruments, chemical ware, reagents — please send them to us, it would be greatly appreciated. To restore the laboratories, we need everything.

Our address:

Department of Chemical Technology and Engineering Priazovskiy (Azov Sea) State Technical University, University, 7 87500 Mariupol, Ukraine We also welcome any financial assistance for the repair, purchase of furniture and equipment. Your donation can be sent to the following account:

Kapustin Oleksiy,

Fifth Third Bank

38 Fountain square plaza, Cincinnati, Ohio 45363

Routing or ABA number 042000314

Swift Code: FTBCUS3C

Account number 7026655451

We will be very grateful for any help!

Sincerely,
Prof. Alexey Kapustin
Head of Department of Chemical Technologies and Engineering,
Priazovskiy State Technical University
kapustinlesha@gmail.com • kapustin_a e@pstu.edu

